Dear Lowcountry Derms and PAs:

It is that time of year again! May is Melanoma Awareness Month and we are once again seeking volunteers to provide services at a free community Skin Cancer Screening. This year's event is planned for May 11th, 2022 from 5-7 in the Roper St. Francis West Ashley Cancer Center on the campus of Bon Secours St. Francis Hospital. This is an invaluable service that we provide to the Lowcountry. As healthcare providers, volunteerism is an essential part of our dedication to others.

We are hoping for a record number of attendees this year as we accommodate the needs of the community. Guests will sign up through 402-CARE.

There will be two time slots to volunteer: 5-6 PM and 6-7 PM. You can do one or two time slots; we are grateful for any of your valuable time! We would like 10 volunteers per time slots. Please send your time preferences. Food, drinks and dessert will be provided. More details for check-in time and location will follow. Please make plans to arrive no later than 5 PM for the earlier shift and plan on being available until 7:15 PM for the later shift. We ask that each provider bring the items they will need to facilitate a full clinical exam, i.e. magnifying glass, dermatoscope and ruler. AAD screening evaluation forms and handouts will be provided.

Again, thank you in advance for your participation and I look forward to hearing from you soon regarding your availability. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at bridget.dorkewitz@rsfh.com or by calling 843-727-8518.

Warmest regards,

Bridget Dorkewitz, BSN, RN, OCN

Oncology Clinical Nurse Navigator

GI/Hepatobiliary/Neuro

2085 Henry Tecklenburg Driver

Charleston, SC 29414

Office: (843)727-8518

Cell: (843)408-7890

Fax: (843)402-1485

Bridget.dorkewitz@rsfh.com